
Project Update: March 2016 
 
As it is predicted by project timescale, during March 2016 we designed and produced high 
quality posters. They are placed in almost all fishing tackle stores on our coastline, also in 
ports and similar places. They show good results and we received big number of reports about 
blue shark catches and sightings during the past years. Local fishermen are interested in 
participation in the project activities. Due to that, we already collected an amount of data 
that will help us during the summer fieldwork. We designed educational leaflets, which we 
are distributing during lectures in schools. We have done introductory lecture about the 
project and its aims for the biology students. An article about the project has been published 
in national newspapers “Pobjeda”. Also, people get informed about the project through 
“Montenegrin Ecologists Society” Facebook page. 
 
 

 
Placed poster in "Megafish" tackle store 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Blue shark caught near Petrovac, two years ago (Goran 
Perenic has the copyright for this photo) 
 


